
Reception Franco 

Year 1 Lilly 

Year 2 Hallie 

Year 3 William 

Year 4 Caitlin 

Year 5 Xander 

Year 6 Jevgenijs 

Reception 88.2% 

Year 1 95.3% 

Year 2 87.3% 

Year 3 96.3% 

Year 4 93.8% 

Year 5 94.1% 

Year 6 97.5% 

Whole School 93.2% 

Monday 14th November 

Children to wear odd socks to school 

with their uniform for the start of Anti 

Bullying week.  

Thursday 17th November 

Nasal Flu  

Friday 18th November 

Children In Need £1 donation wear 

bright clothes 

Y5 PALS training 

Monday 21st November 

Eco Committee Cake Sale after school 

Cake donations greatly appreciated 

Wednesday 23rd November 

PTFA meeting—all welcome 

Friday 25th November 

Y5 Chill Factore Trust Experience 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We had a lovely community Remembrance Day service in our school hall on Friday morning. We wel-

comed children and staff from Anderton and Adlington Primary school to join us in our worship. Our 

Y6 children then joined them and local members of the community, including the Mayor, at the cen-

otaph to lay a wreath on behalf of the whole school and participate in the silence. Our children, as 

always, were a credit to the school and their families.  

Thank you to the parents and carers who were able to join us for our online safety workshop on 

Thursday evening led by the NSPCC.  

Reading remains at the heart of our curriculum, Reception enjoyed their trip to Adlington Library last 

week and this week we welcome our Patron of Reading, Jen Carney, back into school for a workshop 

with some children. Our y5/6 Literacy Ambassadors had lots of fun and worked really hard in the 

Britannica non-fiction quiz. We would also like to thank our volunteers who are coming in to provide 

additional reading opportunities for our children in the afternoons.  

A reminder that our Parent Governor nominations close today, Monday 14th November. If you are 

interested in joining our local governing board, please make sure you have sent yours in to school.  

We are always here to support our children and their families and we are also aware that this time of 

year can be more difficult than most for a variety of reasons, if you require any support or advice, 

please do not hesitate to contact school via email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk or 01257 

480276. 

Thank you as always, for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs J Burger  

November 14th 2022 

Anti-Bullying Week 

This week is anti-bullying week. Our children will carry out activities linked to anti-bullying and will 

also be remined of our school child friendly definition of bullying, Bullying HURTS. 

Bullying 

Happens face to face and online 

Unkind, deliberate actions or words 

Repetitive behaviour 

Towards others (individual or group) 

So, remember to always be kind 

 



November 14th 2022 

Our Christian Value this half term is Compassion. Our focus bible quote is  ‘Clothe your-

selves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.’ Colossians 3.12 

Compassion is…. 

Costly caring 

Offering help 

Making a difference 

Putting others first 

Always listening 

Sensitive to suffering 

Service in action 

Interested in others 

Offering care and concern 

Noticing a need 

Please share with us examples of your child living out our Christian values. 

Safeguarding 

As it is anti-bullying week, we have provided a link to a parent pack which 

has been created by the anti-bullying alliance. This will also support the 

children’s learning in school this week. 

Parents and Carers (anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk)  

If you ever have any concerns about your child, we are always here to help. 

Up Coming Diary Dates 

Monday 14th November—Wear Odd Socks to school as part of 

Anti Bullying Week. 

Friday 18th November—Children In Need £1 donation 

Friday 2nd December—Trainer Day—children can wear trainers 

to school in exchange for chocolate or a bottle of something for 

our Christmas Fair 

Friday 9th December—Christmas Jumper Day £1 donation for 

Save the Children. This will also be our Christmas lunch day and 

our Christmas Fair after school, 330-5pm  

Tuesday 13th December—Reception and KS1 Nativity 230pm in 

church 

Thursday 15th December—KS2 Carol Concert 230pm in church 

Friday 16th December—Christmas Party and Disco day  

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2022-2023 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2022 

Half term Monday 24th – Friday 28th  October 2022 

Term Ends Friday 16th December 2022 

Spring 

Term 

2023 

Inset Day Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Term begins Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Half term Monday 20th – Friday 24th February 2023 

Term ends Thursday 6th April 2023 

Summer 

Term 

2023 

Easter Holidays Friday 7th – Friday 14th April 2023 

Inset Day Monday 17th April 2023 

Term begins Tuesday 18th April 2023 

Bank Holiday Monday 1st May 2023 

Half term 
Monday 29th May – Wednesday 7th June 

2023 

Inset Day 8th June 2023 

Inset Day 9th June 2023 

Term ends Friday 21st July 2023 

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2023-2024 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2023 

Inset Day Monday 4th September 2023 

Term begins Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Inset Day Friday 20th October 2023 

Half term 
Monday 23rd to Friday 27th October 

2023 

Term Ends Friday 22nd December 2023 

Spring 

Term 

2024 

Inset Day Monday 8th January 2024 

Term begins Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Half term 
Monday 19th to Friday 23rd February 

2024 

Term ends Thursday 28th March 2024 

Summer 

Term 

2024 

Easter Holi-

days 

Friday 29th March to Friday 5th April 

2024 

Term begins Monday 8th April 2024 

Bank holiday Monday 6th May 2024 

Half term 
Monday 27th May to Friday 7th June 

2024 

Inset Day Thursday 6th June 2024 

Inset Day Friday 7th June 2024 

Term ends Friday 19th July 2024 

Christmas Fair 

If you are able to help set up and/or help at our Christmas Fair 

on Friday 9th December, please contact the school office. We are 

also looking for donations of raffle prizes. If you are able to do-

nate any raffle prizes (for adults or children), please bring them 

to the school office. 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/parents-and-carers

